Terry Michaels

I am guessing that those who want to allow the hog farm to continue believe they are "feeding the
world". We could feed the world on grasshoppers and crickets! The hog farm is not the saviour.
Please consider another place for the hog farm, or another way to keep the manure run-off out of
our watersheds. Please keep the fragile life of the Buffalo River intact. Do not allow the license
renewal without solving the problem of its potential for contaminating the river.



